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Memorandum 

 
TO:       Planning Commission 
 
FROM:      Brett Lenart, Planning Manager 

   
RE:        Planning Commission Sub-committee and Designee Appointments 
 
DATE:      September 11, 2020  
 
 
The Planning Commission reviews and makes assignments for representation to various groups 
and committees going forward. 
 
PROPOSED CITY PLANNING COMMISSION MOTION 
The Ann Arbor Planning Commission approves the Planning Commission Subcommittee and 
designee assignments as presented. 

 
Commissioner Woods has resigned from the Planning Commission, effective September 4th.  
Based on this, a representative to the Transportation Commission is also vacant.  For those 
interested in learning more, you can find information here:   
 
https://www.a2gov.org/departments/systems-planning/planning-
areas/transportation/Pages/Transportation-Commission.aspx  
 
 
Attachments: 
Proposed Assignments Table 
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